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14/04/2024  09:49:152024/0653/A OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Sir, Madam,

We discussed this application at our most recent meeting on March 20.

Internally illuminated signage are detrimental to the character of the Conservation Area.

On behalf of the BCAAC I therefore object to this application.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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